
 

Elementary School District 159 
Dr. Denean Adams, Asst. Superintendent of  

Curriculum, Instruction & Assessment 
 

Presents 
 

“2nd Annual Fall Assessment Forum” 
 

  

The pandemic made clear that the way students learn 
looks totally different from last year. By now, your child 

has taken one fall assessment test.  Join our Asst. 
Superintendent of Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment 

and building principals as they discuss school-wide 
practices and what they know from the NWEA assessment 

data.  In addition, during these unprecedented times, we’ll 
discuss the learning path to address student’s needs and 

success. There will be a Q/A segment just for you!  
Bring your questions and child’s data.  

Don’t forget to invite a friend, too! 
 

You’re invited to a Zoom meeting. 
 

When: Thursday, October 22, 2020 @ 6:00 PM  
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81510836039?pwd=Q2FCY
mFNekVFWTA3OEdydmpLamVuQT09 

 
For more information, contact Mrs. Jones @ 708-720-9393.  

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you! 
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